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Roman Catholic Archdiocese of Regina 
1701 Cowan Crescent, Regina, SK S4S 4C4 

Tel. 306-586-0449 | Fax. 306-586-0009 | www.stannesregina.com  
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Parish Priest: 
Fr. Guy Amedee Ainemon 

 

Parish office Coordinator:  
Sharon Robert F. 

office@stannesregina.com  
 

 

Office Hours:   
 
Tuesday - 9:00am - 4:00 pm 
Wednesday - 9:00am - 4:00 pm 
Friday - 9:00am - 4:00 pm 
Saturday - 10am - 12pm 
 

office@stannesregina.com  
 

 

PARISH SERVICES 
 

Reconciliation:  
30 Min. Before every Mass. 

 

Anointing of the Sick:   Please call the 

Parish office. 
 
Baptism:   Please call the Parish office.  

 
Marriage:  Contact the Pastor at least six 
months in advance. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Mass Intention 

 
If you would like Holy Mass to be 
offered for your intentions or the 

intentions of your loved ones, please 
call the Parish Office or you can write it 
and drop it in the donation box in the 

church. 
 

Mass offering is $ 10. 
  

Readings for this Sunday: 

 

1st reading:           Amos 7.12-15 

2nd Reading:         Ephesians 1.3-14 

Gospel Reading:  Mark 6.7-13  

http://www.stannesregina.com/
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Parish weekly Financial Update: 
3 – 4 July. 

 
Collection summary for last weekend as follows: 
 

- Sunday Collections                       $ 3939.00 
- Building Fund             $ 830.00 
- Raise the Roof                              $ 975.00 
- Catholic Missions Canada            $ 10 

 

 Total:                                   $ 5,754.00 
     
 
 

Raise the Roof – Fund raising Project. 
 
 

We would like to thank everyone who 
generously contributed their SGI rebate 
towards our Parish fund raising project: 
Raise the Roof. 
 
As to July 9th we raised the total of 
$2,966.23. 
 

 

 
 

COFFEE SUNDAY has returned! 
 

What better way is there to start our return to 

the “new normal” than to spend some time in 

prayer, and then enjoy a light snack and a drink 

while reconnecting with those whom we 

haven’t had a chance to see very often.  We 

missed you, and we hope that you will be able 

to join us after Sunday 9:00 mass for some 

refreshments, a few treats, and some good 

company.  Bring your mask or bring your 

smile.  We don’t care – we will just be happy to 

see you! 
 

 Masses for the week 
 

Saturday – July 10 

5:30 Pm      Rosanna Ready 

requested by Louise, Larry & Eric 

Tessier 

 

Sunday – July 11 

9:00 Am      Barb Medel 

requested by Louise, Larry & Eric 

Tessier 

 

Monday – July 12 

                 No Mass 
 

Tuesday – July 13 

7:00 Pm       Mass 

 

Wednesday – July 14 

 8:30 Am     Mass 

    

Thursday – July 15 

8:30 Am       Mass 

 

Friday – July 16 

8:30 Am       Mass 

 

 
 

SACRAMENTS at HOME 
 

If you would like to receive the 

Sacraments in your home, Fr. Amedee will 

come – Provided all covid protocols are 

followed. 

Please call the office 

(306-586-0449) to arrange a visit. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A breeze of Normal life 
 

Brothers and sister, as we begin the step 3 
of the re-opening Saskatchewan plan with 

the lifting of all Covid-19 restrictions, we 

give thanks to God for bringing us this 
far. 

 
This journey has been very difficult, 

rough & stressing. We remember the 

days when we couldn’t visit each other, 
the days when we could not see our 

Parents and loved ones in care homes.  

We remember all those who died during 
this pandemic, and we continue to pray 

for the repose of their souls. 

 
We still remember the days when our 

parishes and churches were closed and 

we were unable to gather as we used to 
do. As we begin to experience a breeze of 

freedom, we would like to express our 

heartfelt gratitude to you for your 
steadfast faith and dedication. 

Your faith and commitment have kept St. 

Anne’s Parish open and still vibrant. 
 

Thanks to all the ministries during these 

difficult times. You all put fear aside and 
served with a smile and a warm heart. 

Thanks for your generous support and 

service to our Parish. 
 

Let’s continue to walk hand in hand in 

the service of God and mankind. 
Remember, Covid-19 is not fully over yet 

therefore let us continue to keep each 

other safe. 

- Fr. Amedee Ainemon 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

As for me and my house, we will serve the 
Lord. Joshua 24:15. 

 

 There will be Doorstep Blessings on Monday, 
July 12th from 2 Pm to 9 Pm. 

12 homes & families will be visited for prayer 
and blessing. 

Please call the Parish office to register at 
(306)586-0449 or office@stannesregina.com 

for doorstep blessing if interested. 

 

 
Doorstep Blessings are meant to be a time of 

introduction, fellowship and blessing for your 
family, your home & any special items you 

may wish to include (statues, rosaries, & 

crosses). Please be ready when your doorbell 
rings! Fr. Amédée is looking forward to meeting 

as many parishioners as he can so get your 
name on the List. 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are deeply grateful for the signs and 

indications of commitment we have been 

hearing and have begun consultations this 
past week towards a province-wide 

fundraising effort, which we would each 

undertake in ways discerned in our 
respective dioceses. To maximize the 

effectiveness of such an effort, it is 

important to plan well and to coordinate 
the efforts of various potential 

participants, and most importantly, to 

consult with Indigenous dialogue partners, 
including Survivors, Elders, Knowledge 

Keepers and Chiefs. Those conversations 

are already underway, and we hope to be 
able to announce a plan soon. 
 

We offer this brief communication as an 
update and look forward to responding 

with more details in the near future. 

 
In the meantime, blessings to you all on 

this very warm July long weekend.  

 
Sincerely Yours in Christ, 

 

Most Rev. Donald Bolen 

Archdiocese of Regina 

 

Most Rev. Bryan Bayda, CSsR 
Eparchy of Saskatoon 

 

Most Rev. Murray Chatlain 
Archdiocese of Keewatin Le Pas 

 

Most Rev. Mark Hagemoen 

Diocese of Saskatoon 

 

Most Rev. Stephen Hero 
Diocese of Prince Albert 

 

July 3, 2021 
 

Proposed New ‘APPEAL’ for the 

support of Residential School 

Survivors and their Families and 

Communities. 
 

               Dear Clergy, Religious and Lay 

Faithful of the Catholic Dioceses and 

Eparchy in Saskatchewan, Over the past 
days, coming face to face with findings at 

cemeteries of former residential schools, 

we have been awakened anew to the 
waves of suffering from those who have 

been affected by these schools and the 
colonial system that fashioned and upheld 

them, a system with which Catholic 

Church dioceses and organizations, along 
with other institutions, were complicit. 

 
We have heard the strong request, from 
Indigenous and Non-Indigenous people in 

various quarters, to initiate a new 

fundraising campaign to support 
survivors and engage more deeply in our 

own ongoing commitment and response 

to the Truth and Reconciliation process. 
Many members of our Catholic 

community have expressed their 

solidarity and support for the ongoing 
work of healing for survivors and their 

families, which could take the shape of 

supporting local projects of the National 
Indian Brotherhood and responding 

locally to TRC Calls to Action involving 

a financial commitment, as guided by 
Indigenous communities here in 

Saskatchewan (cf. Calls to Action #61, 

#73-76; #82). 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

Basement & Furnace Room Restoration 

 

 

Parish Councils 
 
 
 

Pastoral Council 
 

The Parish Pastoral Council is entrusted 

with an advisory or consulting role as to the 

spiritual and temporal care and 

development of the Parish. 

Finance Council 
 

The Parish Finance Council is entrusted to 

advise the Parish Priest with respect to the 

Parish goods and property (temporal 

goods). 
 

Parish Priest: Fr. Guy Amedee 

Chairperson:  Brad Breit 

Vice-Chairperson:  Adam Ward 

Past-Chair:  Denise Nelson 

Liturgy:  David Kopriva 

Social Justice:   AVAILABLE 

Hospitality:  Patricia Kopriva 

K of C: Brad Breit 

CWL:  Anita Hanna 

Youth & Family:  Elizabeth Olaniyi 

 
 

 

Parish Priest: Fr. Guy Amedee 

Chairperson:  Dick Graham 

Vice Chairperson: Steve Hom 

Building & Grounds: Kelly Nelson, 

Bert Perrault 

Bookkeeper: Eugene Jacques 

Member: Frank Dornstauder 

 
 

 

 

 

 Mission Statement: We, the Catholic Parish of St. Anne, centred in Word and Eucharist, are called to be a 
caring faith community; coming together to celebrate God’s love and truth through the sacraments, and make 
Christ present to others through loving service. 

 

As announced recently, our church’s basement hall & 
furnace room got flooded after heavy rainfall on 
Thursday, June 10th & Friday June 11th. 
 
Cleaning & Restoration work is still in progress. At 
this point, we would like to appreciate & express our 
gratitude to Mr. Kelly Nelson & Bert Perrault for their 
tireless work & effort they put in almost everyday 
since the incident. Both Kelly & Bert are leaders of 
the Building & Ground committee of our Parish 
Finance Council. 
 
We also thank all our parishioners who came in & 
volunteered their time & unending support so far. 
Thank you all & let’s continue to work together, hand 
in hand.                                                    

Thank You!! 
 


